
Chris Knox 
 
Dear DRBC,

I'd like to share my views on fracking in the Delaware River Basin. I believe that fracking in the
Delaware River Basin should be banned for several reasons, the main one being that our water can
become contaminated. The fracking fluid that is used to obtain natural gas contains many chemicals
that are lethal to the human body. This process will not only ruin drinking water, but it was also
harm many animals that call the Delaware River Basin home. The profits that are made from this
process do not outweigh the the harmful effects that it will have on our drinking water and the
wildlife around this area. 

Thanks for your time, Chris
 


